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Stewart County School District Celebrates Continuous Improvement in Student 

Performance on 2024 Georgia Milestone Assessments 

 

LUMPKIN, GA— The Stewart County School District is thrilled to announce remarkable gains in 

student performance on the 2024 Georgia Milestone Assessments, which highlight the district's 

commitment to academic excellence and continuous improvement. 

In a significant achievement, the percentage of 3rd-grade students reading on grade level has 

soared by 23 percentage points, rising from 30% in 2023 to an impressive 53% in 2024. 

Additionally, the percentage of 3rd-grade students scoring proficient or higher on the English 

Language Arts (ELA) test has surged by 30 percentage points, moving from 0% in 2023 to 30% in 

2024. These double-digit gains underscore the dedication and hard work of our students, teachers, 

and staff. 

"We are extremely proud of our students and teachers for making these incredible gains," said 

Superintendent Dr. Michael H. Robinson. "Continuous improvement is evident, and we are 

looking to the days ahead as we continue to work together to ensure that all of our students reach 

their full potential." 

While the district celebrates these impressive advancements in Reading and ELA, the math 

Georgia Milestones scores will be available for release later this fall. This delay is due to the recent 

update of the math assessments to align with the new K-12 Mathematics Standards, first 

implemented during the 2023-24 school year. 

The Stewart County School District remains dedicated to providing high-quality education and 

fostering an environment where all students can thrive. As we look to the future, we will continue 

to prioritize student achievement and strive for excellence in all areas of education. 


